DENTON COUNTY EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NoO. 1
Proudly serving Argyle, Bartonville, Copper Canyon, Corral City, Lantana, Northlake

August 17,2023
Honorable Mayor Carrington & Council Members,

The Board of Commissioners of Denton County Emergency Services District No. 1 wishes to extend their sincerest
gratitude for your support, advocacy, and partnership since January 2023.

The financial assistance that you provided during an unprecedented time faced by the District was critical in allowing
personnel to continue to provide exceptional service, professionalism, and commitment to our communities.

We are humbled by the trust that you have placed in the Commissioners to guide the fire department during this
transition and are thankful for the support that you have shown our firefighters, paramedics, and emergency medical
technicians.

The Board of Commissioners will remain diligent to ensure citizens continue to receive the excellent level of service
that is our standard. We look forward to achieving the restoration of trust, long term success and sustainability of
Denton County ESD No. 1

Sincerely,
Sheldon Gilbert ( .
Board President Board Secretary
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Richard Merrill
Board Vice President Board Treasurer

~ CIiff Travis
Board Assistant Treasurer
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